
Board of Supervisors of Elections Meeting 

Tuesday, July 7, 2020 
4 PM 

Virtual Meeting 

 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_wJt07lLWTfChzP1qO7QDuQ  
 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 
 

MINUTES 
 

 
 

1. Call to Order (4:18 PM) 
a. Attendees:  

- Board Members: Greta Mosher, Ann Frankle, Bessie McLean 
- City Staff: Laura Reams, Sean Corcoran,  
- Guest Speaker: Doug Barber, City Clerk, City of New Carrollton 

2. Approval of Minutes 
- Chair Mosher identified a typo in the March minutes which was corrected.  
- Ann Frankle moved to approve the minutes of January 14, 2020, March 3, 2020, and 

May 5, 2020. The motion was seconded by Greta Mosher and approved 
unanimously. 

3.   Vote-by-Mail Discussion 

- Guest Speaker – Doug Barber, City Clerk, City of New Carrollton 
- Due to technical difficulties it was determined that Clerk Reams would schedule a 

follow up meeting with Mr. Barber and would report back to the Board on New 
Carrolton’s experience with Vote-by-Mail. 

4. Vote-by-Mail Ordinance and Charter Amendment Review & Discussion 
- The Board reviewed the proposed legislation and provided feedback to the City 

Attorney for final edits.  
5. Vote-by-Mail Vendor Request for Proposal Review 

- Clerk Reams briefly reviewed the initial scope of work for the vendor request.  
6. Election Outreach at Felegy Elementary School Planning 

- A staff member from Felegy ES has expressed interest in working with the Board on a 
voter registration drive. The Board discussed advertising voter registration in the 
green sheet upcoming – check on the deadline dates.  

- The Board also suggested putting up signs at the November polling location about 
the upcoming 2021 City vote by mail election.  

7. The meeting was adjourned at 4:52 PM. 


